
 
 
 
 

TO:    Mr. David Meadows 
 
FROM: Julie Hinds 

 
DATE:  May 2, 2011 
 

RE:  Summer Food Service Programs for 2011 
       
 

 

   
 

 
For your consideration and approval, I am submitting a request for Summer 
Food Service Programs for June and July 2011 to be held at the sites listed 

below: 
 
Pierce Street- Special Education- Breakfast and Lunch 

King Early Childhood Center- Breakfast and Lunch 
Tupelo Middle School- Breakfast and Lunch 
Joyner Elementary School- Lunch Only 

Lawndale Elementary School- Snack Program Only 
 
  


